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READ MORE

BVI FSC Releases Statement on the BVI 2021 Commission 
of Inquiry Report

The BVI Financial Services Commission wishes to advise the 
general public and specifically persons within the financial 
services arena that being an independent body for the regulation 
and supervision of financial services business, continues to 
regulate the conduct of financial services business.

VIRRGIN: Legacy Company Filing Transactions Updated

Industry practitioners are asked to note that effective today, May 
2, 2022, legacy company transactions would be streamlined for 
faster accessibility and viewing in VIRRGIN.
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